

August 15, 2007

Sent Via Email

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

Docket No. UT-073015

Fristine Mother

Request for Certification Pursuant to WAC 480-123-060, 070 and 080

Dear Ms. Washburn:

In our submission dated July 26, 2007, we included some documents that were marked confidential and/or proprietary – please disregard that statement, they were not intended to be filed as such.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Kristine M. Haskin

Manager - Federal Affairs

Enclosures